
 

                   
 

NATIONAL CITY CELEBRATES THE OLDEST BARBER SHOP IN 
NATIONAL CITY, HIGHLAND BARBER SHOP 

 
WHEREAS, Highland Barber Shop established in 1972 by Antonio “Tony” and Betty Camara has been 
the longest running Barber Shop in National City providing high quality haircuts at a great price and 
exceptional value; and 
 
WHEREAS, Highland Barber Shop is and has been family owned by the Camara Family since its 
inception and has provided jobs and has served the National City Community for over 50 years; and 
 
WHEREAS, The four Camara brothers all worked at the barber shop by sweeping the floors and helping 
with daily operations which also helped put them all through college; and 
 
WHEREAS, Highland Barber Shop is PROUD to be part of the National City Community by being part of 
the National City Chamber of Commerce and the Small Business Development Center. It is also a local 
landmark by being “The Little Yellow Barber Shop on the Corner”; and 
 
WHEREAS, Highland Barber Shop is part of National City families life and history. Generations of 
families have come to Highland Barber Shop for decades; and 
 
WHEREAS, While many other similar industry shops closed down because of pandemic related 
lockdowns and regulations, Highland Barber Shop is still growing and thriving because of their loyal and 
satisfied long time customers; and 
 
WHEREAS, Highland Barber Shop is a staple in the community making memories for many years to 
come; and 
 
NOW THEREFORE, I, MAYOR ALEJANDRA SOTELO-SOLIS OF NATIONAL CITY, 
CELEBRATE on this day, September 6, 2022 the,  

 

50TH ANNIVERSARY OF HIGHLAND BARBER SHOP 
 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
  

Alejandra Sotelo-Solis 
Mayor 

                    
 
          

 
 

Mona Rios 
Council Member  

                    
 
          

 
 

Jose Rodriguez 
Council Member 

 
                    
 
          

 
 

Ron Morrison 
Council Member 

 

Marcus Bush 
Vice Mayor 

                    
 
          

 
 


